
Kindergarten News   February 8, 2021 Special points of   interest: 

• Feb. 12 
Valentines 
Party   

• Feb. 15                  
School  
Holiday 

• Feb. 16    
Last day for 
Kids Heart 
Challenge 

• Feb. 16  
Spring and K 
Graduation 
Pictures 

• Feb. 16-19  
Book Fair 

• Feb. 16    
5:00-7:00 
Family Night 
for the Book 
Fair 

• Feb. 16   
Open House 
5:00-6:30 

In today’s Maroon Folder you will find your child’s Middle-of-Year 
Benchmarks and assessment. If you would like to have a conference to 
discuss your child’s results, please let me know. I will be glad to visit 
with you.  
 
Our school will be having a Book Fair Feb. 16-19 in the library, from 
8:00-3:30.  Family Night is Feb. 16 from 5:00-7:00 p.m. I am sending 
home a flyer with some of the books that will be available for you to 
buy.  We will also be having an Open House on this night from 5:00-6:30 
p.m.  Masks are required for all attending from 4th grade and above. 

 

VALENTINES!!! 

To celebrate this special day, each child will need to bring a Valentine 
card for each classmate. You will find a Valentine List on the pink paper 
in today’s folder.   Your child will need to write the first name of 
each classmate on the cards.    
*If for some reason you are addressing your child’s cards, please re-
member, kindergarten students do not read cursive handwriting!  Your 
child will need to be able to match their cards to their friend’s name.  
Please make sure all cards are at school by tomorrow, Tuesday, 
February 9th. During our party each student will open the cards and 
glue them into their own Valentine book. 
These Valentine cards will be placed in a decorated tissue box, so the 
box is not very big. It is big enough to hold the Valentine cards, but not 
any other treat your child might want to give their friends. If your 
child wants to give their friends a special Valentines; such as pencils, 
suckers, and/or candy, please send these on the day of the party,     
Feb. 12. 
If you would like to send party treats for this special day, please let me 
know as soon as possible. Thank you! 

 
*Pictures are RESCHEDULED for Tuesday, Feb. 16.  
On this day, we will take PreK-12th grade spring portraits, PreK-6th 
grade class portraits, and Kindergarten grad pictures.  
Our school will furnish the graduation cap and gowns for the Graduation 
portraits. If your child is a girl, please make sure she does not wear a 
large bow in her hair on this day. The graduation caps will not stay on 
with ponytails or bows.  Your daughter’s picture will turn out better, if 
they wear their hair down. 
 
If your child does not have a water bottle at school, please send one 
soon.  

REMINDER: 
Next  

MONDAY, 
FEB. 15  

IS A SCHOOL 
HOLIDAY. 

New Sight Words  

are on the back  

of this  

newsletter. 


